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Scott,

Please note that I did not insert “pedestrian facilities, bicycle facilities, and public
transportation facilities,” into proposed s. 84.01 (33) (a) 1.  I did not insert that
language for two reasons.  First, because there are no statutory definitions for those
terms, but more importantly because the term “highway” already encompasses all of
those facilities.

The changes made to the other sections by the amendment require DOT to comment
specifically on a proposed project’s impact on bicycle and pedestrian safety.  I believe
this language accomplishes the amendment’s intent.  Please let me know if you would
like me to change anything.
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